
UPDATE    Thu 30/04/2020 7:43 PM 

Good afternoon, 
 
What an awesome surprise for staff on evening and day shift.  Many family 
members came to share signs expressing love and appreciation.  On behalf of all 
GLL staff thank you!  Lots of pics were taken so please be sure to check out our 
Facebook and Instagram pages as well as our website.  Staff were so happy to be 
thanked in person by family members!  Lots of tears!  To all that organized, thank 
you very much for taking time out of your day to recognize our staff!  It means 
more than you can imagine! 
 
I have to apologize…at the family surprise today when I saw one of the family 
members, I reached out and hugged her!  For those that saw, I’m fully aware of 
the social distancing as I preach about every single day.  It was honestly just a 
natural reaction.  I realized the moment I did it and felt so bad   We were both 
wearing masks and I had protective eye wear on.  I did reach out to the family 
member and extend my apologies.  It was emotional seeing everyone…  
 
In Winnipeg, there were two new Covid 19 cases to report for Thursday April 30, 
2020, total in Manitoba remains at two hundred seventy three (275).  
                                                               
Recreation celebrated April birthdays today!  It was a little windy, but a few 
residents were able to get outside.  Lots of window visits today and video 
chats.  Alex (housekeeping) played music and sang for our residents too!  You can 
find pics from todays celebrations on Facebook and Instagram. 
 
Employee spotlight can be found on Facebook and Instagram as well I have 
attached. 
 
If you have any questions, comments or concerns please feel free to contact me 
or Alison at 204-257-9947.  
 
Thank you again for all the support!  Also…reminder to me…continue social 
distancing! 
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Please visit the website below for updates:  
   
https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/    
 
BE SURE TO FOLLOW, LIKE & SHARE 

Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/Golden-Links-Lodge-PCH-265702143972832/ 

Instagram  https://www.instagram.com/goldenlinkslodgepch/?hl=en 
 

 

Marcy-Lynn Larner 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
GOLDEN LINKS LODGE 
2280 St. Mary’s Road 
Winnipeg, MB. R2N 3Z6 
Marcy-Lynn.Larner@goldenlinks.mb.ca 
www.goldenlinks.mb.ca 
 
Phone 204-257-9947 (Ext. 225) 
Cell 204-232-2801 
 
“Because when you stop and look around this life is pretty amazing” – author unknown 
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